
                                                                                                                                                         
October 31, 2011 

 

Dear Colleague:  

 

The Woodrow Wilson International Center for Scholars and the Konrad Adenauer 

Stiftung (KAS), Washington Office, are pleased to invite you to a discussion of:  

 

Following the Money Trail in Central America: 

Money Laundering and Implications in Regional Security 
 

Wednesday, November 9, 2011 

12:30 pm – 2:30 pm 
 

A light lunch will be served 

 

Fifth Floor Conference Room 

Woodrow Wilson International Center for Scholars 

1300 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

 

Members of the Red Centroamericana de Pensamientos e Incidencia (laRED), a network 

of Central American research and policy organizations, will join us to discuss their 

recently published paper, “Following the Money Trail in Central America: Money 

Laundering and Implications for Regional Security.” With the support of the Konrad 

Adenauer Stiftung, a distinguished panel of experts and contributors to the publication 

are traveling to Washington to present their findings:    

 

Eduardo Stein, Coordinator, laRED; former Vice President of Guatemala 
 

Enrique Sáenz, Fundación para el Desarrollo de Centro América (FUNDESCA)  
 

Tjark Egenhoff, KAS Representative for Guatemala, Honduras, El Salvador 
 

Moderator: Cynthia J. Arnson, Director, Latin American Program, Woodrow  

             Wilson International Center for Scholars 

 

Please click here to RSVP, or email acceptances only to lap@wilsoncenter.org. We hope 

you will be able to join us for this important discussion.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cynthia J. Arnson                                   Lars Hänsel  
Director       Director     

Latin American Program  Konrad Adenaur Stiftung,  

Washington Office   

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dEtaM1RxdndqQzRqa3NiZXB2LTNuckE6MA#gid=0
mailto:lap@wilsoncenter.org

